

Ysgol Bae Baglan

Headteacher Mr R. Rees Senior Leadership Team Mr G. Williams, Mr S. Davies, Miss N. Williams Mrs K. Palmer, Mr A. Marchant, Mrs S. Rogers, Ms C. Prescott, Mrs K. Willment

> Seaway Parade, Port Talbot, SA12 7BL Tel: 01639 508540

> > 26th March 2021

Dear pupils, parents and carers,

Please find attached an updated version of the <u>schedule of assessments</u> that pupils will complete when they return after the Easter holiday. A copy of the schedule is also available from our designated CDG page on the school website. You will see that some sessions in certain subjects have been removed and others have been moved to provide a better distribution across the seven-week period (highlighted on the schedule)

As said previously, teachers are and will continue to prepare our pupils thoroughly to ensure that they have every chance of success. Each assessment will last no more than 50 minutes and when needed, will be broken down into manageable sections for completion over a series of lessons.

Our draft policy has been approved by the Governing Body and has now been submitted to WJEC for their approval. A draft copy of this policy can be found in the CDG section on our school website.

Kindest regards,

Mr G. Williams (Deputy Headteacher)

Mr R. Rees (Headteacher)